
 

SCHOOL BUILDINGS CLOSED SATURDAY, JANUARY 29 

DUE TO SEVERE WEATHER CONDITIONS 

   
Due to expected severe weather conditions, all Department of Education sponsored activities and 

all extended-use permits, including adult education, special education, PSAL, will 

be cancelled tomorrow, Saturday, January 29th, 2022.  

  


